
 

 

 

 

10 November 2022 
 
 
OIA IRO-314 
Name:  
Email: @xtra.co.nz 
 
 
Kia ora , 

Official information request for a copy of a written report on water issues at 36a and 38b 
Halswater Drive, Johnsonville. 

I write regarding your official information request dated Thursday 6 October 2022 for a 
report on water issues, located at 36a and 38b Halswater Drive, Johnsonville, following a 
visit from Wellington Water on 14 July 2022. 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full.   
 
Please see attached in our email response to you Service Requests Data (Pages 1 & 2). 
 
Pursuant to Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, some of the information contained within the 
material provided has been redacted as it contains personal information about private 
individuals.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

 
Manager, Customer Hub 
Wellington Water Ltd 
   
 












